
 21st December 2018 

 Golden Book Award 

Our Golden book winners are:- 

Class of the Week — Year 6 

Year 6 made an excellent contribution to our Community 
Christmas Party on Thursday.  They were superb at looking 

after our guests throughout the event. 

     Good to be Green Behaviour Award 

    This weekΩs Good to be Green Behaviour Award was 

       awarded to Cameron P.  Well done Cameron! 

Whole School Attendance — фтΦнп҈ 

    RR—фт҈      RT—фп҈           1K—фп҈         2R—фп҈          2T—фф҈         3B—фф҈ 

           3/4P—фф҈    4S—млл҈ 5B—фт҈            5/6B—фф҈  5/6P—фт҈ 

Last weekΩs winners: 4S 

Lunchtime Awards 

Lunchtime awards given to Lola S, Tamara R, Reece D, 

Harry B. Well done everyone! 

άFor contributing to the wider school communityέ  
RR —Bobbi L     3/4P— Maisie M 

RT— Ava T       4S — Sophie E 

1K— Isla-Rose H     5B — Izzie P   

2R — Ivy M     5/6B— Tilly L   

2T — Lucas B     5/6P— Oliver W 

3B— Millie G     

                

       Dates for your Diary 

Monday 7th January 
Children back to school 
Wednesday 9th January 
Reception 2019 new intake     
morning 9:30 
Thursday 10th January 
KS1 launch day—dress like a pirate 
Friday 11th January 
Reception launch day – jungle   
animal 
Monday 14th January 
Yr 5/6 launch day – Hunger Games 
Special person lunch—reception 
Clubs start 
Tuesday 15th January 
Yr 3/4 launch day—dress in togaΩs 
Special person lunch—мK 
Wednesday 16th January 
Special person lunch—нT 
Thursday 17th January 
Special person lunch 2R 
Tuesday 22nd January  
Special person lunch 3B 
Wednesday 23rd January 
Special person lunch 3/4P 
Thursday 24th January 
Special person lunch 4S 

House Points  

Bridgewater 1240 

Doulton 1394   

Moorcroft 1644 

Wedgwood 1510 



21st December 2018 

Pantomime Visit 

We had a wonderful visit to the Regent Theatre on Wednesday to watch 
Robin Hood.  As always, the children were beautifully behaved and made 
us all very proud.  Everyone was excited to see Jack SA up on stage and he 

said that we made the most crowd noise when our name was read out, 
well done Team Thursfield!  Isaiah and Hallie also made an appearance on 

stage at the end of the panto to help with the final song.  All 3 children 
showed the audience that Thursfield has talent! 

 

 

Christmas Message from Mrs Bradbury 

As we come to the end of another successful and happy term I would like to thank you all for your continued support.  
The Christmas events have been magical and clearly show that as a school Ψwe care, we share, we dare to dreamΩΦ 

Following our pupil progress meeting it is evident that all our pupils have made significant progress throughout the 
term.  This could not be achieved without such committed and hard-working staff and governors; alongside the          

continued direction and support from the Creative Learning Partnership Trust. 
May I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  We look forward to welcoming you back, safe and 

well in 2019. 

The Creative Learning Partnership Trust wish to inform 
you , that they have completed the interview and ap-

pointment process for an Assistant Headteacher of   
Thursfield.  As of January 7th 2019, Mrs Bennett will be 
the new Assistant Headteacher.  I know you will join me 

in congratulating her in her new role. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all our kind   
parents and children for the generous Christmas gifts.  

They are extremely appreciated.  Merry Christmas! 

Reminders 
Boosters for Year 6 children commence on Tuesday 15th 

January 2019. 
Clubs start week commencing 14th January 2019. 

Our launch days are taking place during the first two 
weeks back.  Letters will be sent home from the classes 

with more detail and the dates are below: 
Reception—ммΦлмΦмф—jungle animal 

Year мκн—млΦмΦмф—pirates 
Year оκп—мрΦмΦмф—togaΩs 

Year рκс—мпΦмΦмф—Hunger games 

Community Links at Christmas 
During the last few weeks, we have been out and about 

spreading some Christmas cheer.  WeΩve visited Haywood 
Hospital and Hilltop Manor Nursing Home to sing for  

patients and residents.  The feedback from both places is 
that Thursfield were tremendous! 

On Thursday, we hosted our second Community      
Christmas Party.  Over 50 members of the local           

community visited school for a drink, a mince pie and a 
game of bingo.  The visitors had a thoroughly lovely time 

and enjoyed seeing our wonderful school. 

Our last 2019 reception open morning is taking place on 
9th January 2019 at 9:30am.  Please share this information 

with anyone who has children starting school next year. 

DonΩt forget to like and follow the Thursfield 

Primary School Facebook page for regular   

updates from school: 

https://www.facebook.com/thursfieldprimary 


